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March 29, 2025 

 

I am writing in opposition of SB210 repealing Oregon’s vote-by-mail and making 

Oregon an in-person-voting only state. 

 

The negligible amount of any potential fraud is far outweighed by the number of 

registered voters that actually will be disenfranchised by this bill. 

 

Heidi Dundas 

Albany, OR 97322 

 


